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Subject: Seasonal Influenza Vaccination Campaign 2024/ National Seasonal Flu Awareness Campaign 

 

Dear respected Dubai private schools’ principals  

Dear respected Dubai private schools’ medical team 

 

Greetings, 

 

In line with the launch of the National Seasonal Flu Awareness Campaign under the slogan "Protect Yourself... Protect Your 

Community,” we are pleased to inform you that the Dubai Health Authority (DHA) is organizing a seasonal flu vaccination 

campaign for the private schools across the Emirate of Dubai. This initiative is part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the health 

and safety of the school community. 

 

The campaign will cover all categories of school staff, including medical, educational, and administrative personnel, as well as anyone 

who has direct contact with students and parents/guardians. 

 

In order to enhance prevention and facilitate access to the vaccine for all in school community, the scope of the campaign has been 

expanded to include parents and any family member wishing to receive the vaccination on campus through the same campaigns 

held for school staff, in coordination with the school administration. 

 

We kindly request all the private schools to collaborate with the School Health Section team in the Public Health Protection 

Department of the DHA to ensure the success of this campaign. Please provide the following details no later than September 13, 

2024: 

 

• The number of school staff members from all categories, as well as parents/guardians and family members, who are 

interested in receiving the influenza vaccine. 

• Provide a list of those wishing to receive the vaccine during the implementation of the campaign. 

• The preferred date for administering the vaccine to all mentioned categories, after coordination with the school 

administration. 

• A suitable location within the school premises for providing the vaccination service in collaboration with the DHA's 

Department of Public Health Protection. 

• Confirmation that all beneficiaries will attend on the specified date and will bring their UAE national identification cards 

or copy, as this is a mandatory requirement for receiving vaccination services. 

 

We appreciate your support in this campaign and encourage active participation to ensure the protection and safety of all 

members of the school community. 

 



 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Please accept our highest respect and appreciation. 

 

 

 

 


